November 3, 2014 Board Meeting Sleep Inn
One board member absent and one guest in attendance. The meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm.
Minutes from the October 27, 2014 meeting were read.
Discussion about donating tickets and a shirt to the hockey boosters for an auction was discussed and approved.
Discussion on giving season passes to the auctioneers at the banquet was passed.
Discussion held about having a firemen challenge at the track. 
Bills were presented and approved. 
The Minotauros would like to trade signage with us. 
Discussion was held about sending a letter to the Legends about the general membership meeting. 
Discussion held about Wild about Wheels. It will be the same weekend as the Monster Trucks. 
Meeting adjourned at 9:33 pm. Next meeting will be November 10, 2014 at 7;00pm at the Sleep Inn.





